Introduction to Week 12
This is the very last part of the course!  We want you to use some of the information we have covered about teamwork…so we are putting you in teams to complete a major activity for the last assignment.   Once you review the PowerPoint presentation it will make more sense to you.  When you first read about what we want you to do, you may find yourself saying to yourself, “What??!”  But we guarantee that when you truly get in to the activity and discuss it via email with your teammates, it will start to make sense.  You will work together with your teammates to develop a way to represent the connections between all of the topics we have covered throughout this course:

· Learning Theory
· Brain Research

· Early Childhood Program Structure

· Early Childhood Curriculum

· Team Building

· Change

· Mentoring

Your approach is up to you as a team.  We are allowing about two weeks to complete this last assignment.  In addition to the team activity, we also want you to think about the projects that you planned and implemented as a result of the conference in Santo Domingo.  Our guess is that at some point during the course you’ve had some “AHA” moments.  This type of moment is when you say “AHA!” to yourself, make a connection to the material, and think about a change you could make in your project as a result of gaining more information through the course.  Many of you probably did this as you were working on your project.  For example, if you were including presentations to other teachers as part of your project, you may have gained some information about teamwork, or mentoring, or change that helped you modify what you were doing.  Or maybe you identified something you will do differently in the future as you build on your project.  

When you finish a unit of study as large as this course, it’s important to take time to connect the pieces.  We have presented you information related to seven major topics that all weave together to form a very strong vision of excellence in early childhood.  Each one of these topics could be a full course.  If you had a full course for each topic, then the connections would probably come more naturally.   So this is one more step in helping you do this.  One more giant step will happen this summer when we all meet in Antigua.

Happy Connecting!

Ellen  
